
 

 
 
 
 
 
Mayors of Saskatchewan! 
 
Re: 2022 Recreation Professionals Week in Saskatchewan 
 
Saskatchewan will be celebrating Recreation Professionals Week in Saskatchewan across the province as 
a way of recognizing the dedicated and hardworking Recreation Professionals that provide our province 
with recreation and parks services.  
 
As a leader, you can encourage recognition and celebration of the Recreation Professionals and services 
they provided in your community. The Saskatchewan Association of Recreation Professionals (S.A.R.P.) 
invites you to support Recreation Professionals Week in Saskatchewan through the following: 
 
1. Register your community as an Ambassador of June is Recreation and Parks Month (JRPM). 
2. Complete the enclosed Proclamation in support of Recreation Professionals Week in Saskatchewan. 
3. Encourage residents and businesses to show their appreciation for the Recreation Professionals in 
your community. 
 
Enclosed are resources to further assist your community in supporting Recreation Professionals Week. 
Check out our social media channels and salute your Recreation Professional with #Recproweek;  

● Facebook https://www.facebook.com/saskrecprof/ 
● Twitter https://twitter.com/saskrecprof 
● Instagram https://www.instagram.com/saskrecprof/ 

 
For additional information, please visit the S.A.R.P. website at www.sarponline.ca, or contact Guylaine 
Green, Chief Administrative Officer, by email at office@sarponline.ca, by phone at (306) 693-7277.  
 
We look forward to the celebration of Recreation Professionals Week. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
Guylaine Green, 
Chief Administrative Officer 


